
Wednesday, June 5, 2024 

Announcements 

Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Attention Juniors:  Do you want to have a Home Lunch 
Pass during your Senior year?  If so, remember that your 
attendance this semester will determine if that is possible.  
In order to be eligible to get your Home Lunch Pass, you 
can not have more than a combined total of 10 unexcused 
tardies and absences.  Also, you must have 160 credits at 
the end of your Junior year to get your Home Lunch Pass. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  If you are taking Honors Pre-Calculus or 
AP Calculus next year, stop by Room 511 to pick up your 
Summer packet that will help you review and give you 
extra credit. 
 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

All Varsity Girls Soccer Players:  Please visit the Athletics 
Office to see if you have any awards to pick up.  If you have 
an ASB card, you do for sure have things to pick up. 
 
TODAY is the last day that physicals will be held at Sierra 
Vista High School.  Once again, TODAY is the last day!  
Physicals will begin at 1:30pm at the Stadium in the Team 
Room.  $25 cash.  You will need a physical form and those 
too will be provided in the Team Room.  Last day to 
register on line on Homecampus is Friday, June 7th.  Do 
not wait! 
 
Any student who is interested in playing Football, please 
come to the Athletics Office to get practice information and 
meeting dates and times. 
 

Groups C & D 

have duty June 5th & 6th 


